
                                                  RESCHEDULING OF UT 2 EXAM  - IX-XII  

 

Dear parent 

 

Kindly note that due to ongoing “Kanwar Yatra” Unit test scheduled on Wednesday (27 July 2022) will 

now be conducted on Thursday (28 July 2022). 

 

 

Time table for both  Wednesday & Thursday will be interchanged & applicable accordingly. 

Regards 

Examination Department 


